



The University of Texas at Austin

Dell Medical School

ASH Redesign History of ASH Work Group

Tuesday, March 15, 2022 11am – 12pm | Conference Call

Agenda

1. Welcome and updates
2. Sub-Work Group Updates
3. Prioritization List
4. Close

Attendees:

DD Clark, Sydney Harris, Nadya Prociuk, Elizabeth Stauber, Peggy Perry, Mary Kahle,

Minutes:

Welcome

Group was welcomed, new member introduced, and agenda reviewed. An overview of the work being done by Baer was shared with the group. An update was provided on the exhibit for the Bullock Museum. A member asked what artifacts have been located, a short list of examples was provided. A full presentation will be scheduled for the larger group.

Sub-Work Group Updates

Shared work happening in each sub-workgroup. Sustainability discussed legal documents needed and storage. Until storage can be confirmed, group decided to delay call for items. A member shared that some HHSC leadership was hoping to use some of the suggested storage space for other purposes, but nothing is finalized. A member shared the plans to extend transportation on the east side of the campus. An update was provided for the future plans in building 501 at this time. Discussed size of suggested building for storage (636). Group also discussed oral histories. Funding reviewed collections management software specifics/requirements and suggestions for potential funding. Group also discussed the funding potential for oral histories. Group also reviewed estimated costs associated with the project. A member suggested engaging with people with lived experience prior to the start of the oral histories project to have their input and what impact these projects may have on them. Suggested utilizing the peer and family work group.

Prioritization List

An update was provided on the status of the preservation needs assessment. Group discussed public relations methods being used for the Bullock exhibit to increase interest. Suggested bringing the HHSC communications specialist into the next meeting. Group agreed to coordinate between all organizations for event publications. Posed question to the group of how to capture stories in the immediate future for retiring staff only.

Close

Reviewed all upcoming meeting dates with the group.